
With the end of the regular season in sight, Braemar’s Metro Seniors team has worked their way 

up the standings and has now moved into third place.  It’s been a tight race all summer.  Braemar 

is now 10 points behind second place Brookview and only 3 points ahead of fourth place Wirth.  

On August 6, an upcoming match against Brookview, at Brookview, will have much to say about 

the final standings for the regular season.  The regular season concludes on August 13 with 

Braemar taking on 15
th

 place Como at Braemar.  

Following the conclusion of the regular season, the traditional Position Round will be held to 

determine the final standings for the year and the 2021 champion.  The Position Round will be 

August 20 at Oak Marsh where first place will play the second-place team, third vs fourth, etc.  

Braemar will need to come out of the regular season in second place to have a chance for the 

title.  

 


